Agenda item 12

Garage rental increase.

Dear Norton Council,

With regard to the garage adjacent to the Hyde Park pub car park that you have rented from
me from 01 November 2022 to 31 October 2023. Would you like to take it for another Year?

In June of this year the rents increased to £40 per calendar month but obviously this did not
affect you as you had paid in advance. That would make the new rent £480.00 for another
year. The old rent had not been revised for the last ten years.

If you would like to continue could you please let me know.

Kind regards Malcolm Hadfield



